The Honorable Bank Committee have been to see Dyott's and the Union glass works at Kensington! We trust they will find the Bank made of less brittle materials than glass. A certain description of politicians seem to consider it made of the same materials, and are trying to turn a penny by cutting it. They would like no doubt to make a decanter of it, and to hold their brass mugs while it was lying on its side, and discharging the pewter. Fortunately for the public, they are cutting on a transparent material, so that the lookers on can see from the other side what kind of workmen they are. The most fashionable cut should be broad American stripes, not party colored sections. A glass pitcher should not he handled too roughly, or it may cut the hands.